
1040 Waterloo Street North, London, Ontario, Canada N6A 3Y1 

Phone (519) 432-1824  ●  Fax: (519) 432-0964 

 

 

 

9 December 2021 

 

 

 

 

Office of the Rector 

 

Dear St. Peter’s Seminary Faculty, Staff, Seminarians and Lay Students, 

 

I am pleased to announce that Deacon Gerard Van Schyndel has been appointed Director of Permanent 

Diaconate Formation and Study at St. Peter’s Seminary.  His appointment is effective immediately and is 

for a period of five years.   

In his role, Deacon Van Schyndel is a member of the Seminary’s Faculty. 

By way of background, Deacon Van Schyndel has been a volunteer and advocate for the Seminary over a 

number of years, serving as a director on the Seminary’s Board, and Chair of the Building and Grounds 

Committee.  In that capacity he has had a valued oversight role in the Seminary’s extensive renovation. 

Please join with me in welcoming Deacon Van Schyndel with our best wishes and blessings as he 

undertakes his new responsibilities. 

 

In Christ, 

 

Rev. Denis Grecco 

Rector 

 


